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BAPTIST ¢ TEMPLE

Dr. Phil Clayton, Pastor

6322 Whipple Avenue N.W.
North Canton, OH 44720-7344
330.494.4546

The Honorable Timothy Ginter
77 S. High St.

Columbus, OH 43215
Dear Rep. Ginter,

We at Village Baptist Temple would like to show our support for the “Ohio Pastors Protection
Act”. We believe it is vital to our freedoms to be able to make a Biblical stand on issues that
affect us and our Faith. The history of our country is one that does not discriminate on the basis
of each individuals beliefs, but we strongly feel that each person should be able to worship in
the way they choose.

I; Dr. Philip Clayton, Pastor; would have liked to be there in person if at all possible to speak to
how important this is to us and our church.

Sincerely,

Y.

Dr. Phitip Clayton, Pastor

“...they ceased not to teach and preach Jesus Christ.” Acts 5:42




